
NSW	Cricket	Olympic	Park	Development:	Application	number	SSD-10354	

To	whom	it	may	concern,	

The	Blind	Cricket	NSW	is	delighted	to	support	the	new	NSW	Cricket	Centre	being	proposed	for	
Olympic	Park.	

We	aim	to	encourage	children	and	adults	with	vision	impairment	to	develop	healthy	and	active	
lifestyles.	

The	more	facilities	we	have	to	encourage	children	vision	impairment	to	play	sport	the	more	
beneficial	it	will	be	to	our	community	as	a	whole.	

This	new	cricket	facility	offers	an	exciting	opportunity	for	all	cricketers,	regardless	of	ability	to	be	
able	to	follow	their	dreams.		

It	will	compliment	playing	outdoor	matches	with	modern	indoor	facilities	which	can	be	used	in	all	
weather	and	after	hours.	

They	may	also	have	the	opportunity	to	train	with	and	be	coached	by	elite	mate	and	female	players,	
improving	their	skills	and	offering	a	greater	attachment	to	sport.	It	would	be	used	the	Blind	
cricketers	for	training	for	the	National	Cricket	Inclusion	Championships.	

Blind	Cricket	NSW	believes	this	development	will	have	a	beneficial	impact	on	many	of	our	young	
people	and	offer	an	elite	and	community	centre	to	develop	their	skills.			

For	further	information	please	contact	Jason	Stubbs	on	0402	227	540	

Kind	regards,	

	

	

	

Jason	Stubbs	

	


